From: nick call

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 7:15 PM
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Liberty utilities increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
To whom it may concern,

To keep this email brief, my name is Nicholas Call. | am a resident of concord New Hampshire and a
hostage of liberty utilities gas supply (zero choices in my utility selection). That being said over the past
few year liberty and it's utility counter parts have ravaged the citizens of this state with wild
spontaneous rate hikes. Even after a tragic pandemic that hurt everyone financially they thought to
increase their profits without regard to the public. This increase request docket number DG 23-067 is
just another slap in the face by a massive uncontrollable corporation to the people of this state. We
need the offices and officials we put trust in to defend us from this kind of behavior to stand up and put
a stop to the relentless hardship these utility companies place on the people of New Hampshire.
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